FBC Keller
2021 Deacon Family Picnic
May 1, 2021 – 12.00-2:30 p.m.

FBCK Deacons -- 

One of the items we can look forward to each year is the fellowship we enjoy during our Deacon Retreat.  Because of the pandemic we are unable to have the retreat again this year.  However, we are planning a Deacon Family Picnic…. read on for more details about the plans we have together for Saturday May 1st.

Saturday, May 1 activities 
Bring your family members (wife, kids, and/or grandkids) to enjoy our Deacon Family Picnic together!  We will be on the grounds just west of the FBC Keller Worship Center (weather permitting) from 12:00 p.m.– 2:30 p.m. to enjoy barbeque and all the fixings along with drinks and dessert.  We will have some music and plenty of fellowship time together, and attire is casual.  In addition, we plan to have the West Playground open for the younger ones to be able to play upon during this time as well as a Bounce House (you can join in the fun if so inclined!).

Note: if there is inclement weather that afternoon, we will be in the Family Life Center (gym) during this time. 

As for parking, please park in the North Senior Adult lot when you arrive (no matter the location of the event) so we may keep the entire West side open and available to families, or if we are in the Family Life Center due to weather, we only want to utilize one set of main doors that evening, and the West side near the Fellowship Hall is the plan. 

Finally, we will be utilizing the restrooms located in and around the Family Life Center just inside the West Doors no matter the event location. 

What to bring on Saturday afternoon for your family 
· Yourself
· Family members joining you 
· Enough Chairs (camp chairs, lawn chairs, etc.) to sit upon to dine for each family member (we are super informal at this event) 
· Frisbees to toss or other fun outdoor activities to enjoy with your family (and others) – we have plenty of space outside 
· Any special things your family might need (change of clothes for the young ones if they get dirty or yourself if you are a sloppy eater!) 

We are looking forward to seeing you for food, family time, and fellowship on Saturday May 1st!
